To Mr Jim Bouley,

This week | read in the Monitor that Dairy Queen, a Bank and a
Restaurant might go where the old movie place is and the building
next to it on Loudon Rd. | am very upset, we DO NOT NEED
ANOTHER BANK ON THAT ROAD. We sure don't need another
Ice Cream place because you have ARNIES right down the road..
And take a good look around sir : HOW MANY MORE BANKS DO
WE NEED ON THAT ROAD. SEND THEM OVER TO NEW MINY
MALL THAT IS BEING BUILT !

| understand that there is about 4 Acers of land there. Well why not
try to get something else that Concord could sure use like.the
following :

Golden Coral, that would bring a lot of people from the surrounding
areas out for a Great Buffet, they are well known in around the
country. Or even a IHOP or even CRAKER BARREL, Concord
needs something new. The problem with the Capital is there are
way too many Lawyers and Banks in this great city. Feel free to
share this with The Hodges Companies please

Please give this project a great deal of thought. Please.

| and many others do not like this idea.
Sincerely yours:

Theresa Camire

83 Washington St Apt 205
Penacook NH 03303
603-753-2947



